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The Coordination of the Graduate Program in Chemistry at the Institute of Chemistry of the Federal University 

of Mato Grosso, in the exercise of its legal duties, hereby informs interested parties that the candidate Dr. Akbar Ali has 

been approved in the CALL FOR APPLICATIONS N° 04/2024 – PPGQ – IQ – UFMT SELECTION OF FOREIGN 

VISITING PROFESSOR. 

Cuiabá, December 19, 2024. 

 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Anderson de Oliveira Souza 

Vice - Coordinator of the Graduate Program in Chemistry 
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